
Dear Trade Partner, 
 
Please be informed that, due to the opening of new Siem Reap Angkor international airport 
(SAI) from 16th October 2023, all affected VN or VN codeshare flights with the current REP 
airport code will be changed to SAI. 
VN or VN codeshare flights issued on VN ticket stock (738) are required to be either 
revalidated, subject to GDS restrictions or exchanged FOC with following remark in 
Endorsement box: “CHNG ARP CODE AT REP 685TTBSP” (code REP remains unchanged in 
fare calculation box of new ticket). 
 
For flights issued on other carriers ticket stock please contact with the issuing carrier for 
more information of how to exchange tickets. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you need any further assistance or have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 


